
 

CUPERTINO TEEN COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 

Teen Commission scheduled for Wednesday, June 12, 2019 was cancelled due to 

a lack of quorum. A regular meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 26, 2019 

beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the Quinlan Community Center, 10185 N. Stelling Rd. 

Cupertino, CA 95014. 

  

 

 

Dated this 21st day of June, 2019. 

        

/s/ Daniel Mestizo, Recreation Coordinator 

Recreation and Community Services Department 

 

 

 

 


